
     

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

Circular no. : 17-063/D08 

8th November, 2017 

Dear P.1 Parents, 

Circular on participation in "Yao Jue & Young Talent Annnual Concert 2017" 

Violin Performance 

To provide all-round education for our students, we encourage students to learn 

different musical instruments. In order to improve the students' ability to play musical 

instruments and appreciate music, our school will arrange excellent students to participate 

in the "Yao Jue & Young Talent Annual Concert 2017" violin performance. Parents will take 

their children to the venue and enjoy their performances. The details are as follows: 

For enquiry, please contact Ms. Leong Mei Ping and Ms. Sum Hiu Yeung. 

Yours faithfully, 

______________ 

Chow Kim Ho 

Principal 

 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

Reply Slip of Circular no.: 17-063/D08 <Please return to Miss Leong > 

Circular on participation in "Yao Jue & Young Talent Annnual Concert 2017" 

Violin Performance 

  

Dear Principal, 

I acknowledge the above mentioned circular regarding on participation in the "Yao 

Jue & Young Talent Annual Concert 2017" violin performance. 

* I    □ allow my child to join the violin performance.      

□ do not allow my child to join the violin performance.   

Student’s Name:               (    )             Parent’s Signature:                  

Class:                                              Date:                 

* Please put a ‘✓’ in the appropriate box.  

Date: 19th November, 2017 

Time: 11:30a.m. – 5:00p.m. 

Venue: Hong Kong Cultural Centre (10 Salisbury Road, Tsim Sha Tsui) 

Remarks: Students will receive 2 tickets for parents to enjoy the show 


